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To: CVG Airlines and Airport Tenants 

 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 

 

Subject:  Temporary South Airfield Drive Tunnel Closure 

 

Date: August 14, 2014 

 

The roadway tunnel along South Airfield Road will be closed for inspection on Monday, August 18 

between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.. Please be alert for barricades and detour signage redirecting traffic 

to use the service road between gates SE-21 and SE-36 and Wendel Ford Blvd as depicted below.  

 


